
 

James W. Nelson Replied Thu, 5 Nov 2020  

To: "PDC Support" 

November 5, 2020 

This is in response to the complaint filed on 10/17/2020 by Mary Loquvam which was assigned the PDC 

Case Number: 78848. The complaint alleges a failure to timely report contributions and expenditures.  

Due to a technical difficulty the ORCA program would not accept a C4 filing. However with the aid of 

PDC assistance the report was filed and all filings are now current. 

Thank you and please acknowledge receipt, 

Jim Nelson 

 


